
 

 

Dear ASG Students and Parents,  

After our second week at home, (and we can’t see clear skies 

ahead), the ASG administration would like to invite you to join our 
 

KHALLIK BIL BEIT METSALLI program. 
 

Every other day, tips and activities will be posted on the ASG 

Facebook page.  You’ll have 2 days for each activity; take part in the 

fun, action and enjoyment of living together and working as a 

family to accomplish various around-the-house tasks that are set 

out for you. Upload your photos and share your feats with  

the ASG community.  

Waiting for everyone to partake in the fun!!! 


